
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Florianville Clinic - Kimberley   
 

The PSA is concerned about conditions at the Florianville Clinic in Kimberley. The Clinic is facing the 

following challenges: 

 

• Small administration block 

• Poor ventilation  

• Patients being returned home because of the non-availability of doctors.  

 

The PSA wrote an official letter to the acting Head of the Department of Health, requesting intervention. In 

addition, the matter was also reported to the acting Provincial Labour Relations Officer and the acting 

Manager of the Clinic but no response has been received to date.  

 

The situation is monitored and members can rest assured that failure to address this matter will result in 

the PSA escalating the matter. This includes seeking intervention by the Department of Employment and 

Labour. 
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